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Dear Parents,

We inform you that, in accordance with the
directives of the Ministry of Education and the
school's eagerness to enable students with basic skills
in these three subjects (Arabic, English and
Mathematics), the Tamkeen program has been
adopted to compensate for the lost skills of Cycle 1
students from the first to fourth grade during these
two weeks (November 21 to 29 November) and from
(5 December to 9 December) as well as the first week
of the second semester. This is to raise the level of
students according to the weaknesses that will appear
after the diagnostic exam for the Tamkeen program.
Therefore, all students at this stage must adhere to
school hours during this period and must attend the
three classes per day. Whoever fails to attend this
program will not be compensated for the exercises
carried out during this period. A post-test will be held
in the first week of the second semester, and this mark
will be calculated within the student's formative

assessment.
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